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Screening

Our Labor and Delivery unit has incorporated 
a validated screening tool for OUD into 
admission process for all patients.

MNO-OB Folders

An informational binder has been placed on 
the unit with the OB Checklist and needed 
resources for patients identified with 
Opioids Use Disorder

Education Campaign

Grand Rounds and Newsletters have been 
provided to nurses and all providers 
regarding the pillars of the initiative

Monthly Review of all OUD Cases

We have relatively few cases of OUD 
compared to other locations but we are 
lucky enough to have MAT providers at most 
of our affiliated prenatal sites to assist 
patients with support and treatment.

Screening Tools
The Institute for Health and Recovery 5 P’s 
Integrated Screening Tool is given to all 
patients admitted to Labor and Delivery

Due to religious constraints we are unable to 
provide IPLARC to the majority of our 
patients.

IPAC has allowed us to:
- Provide education to all patients regarding 

the Healthy Timing and Spacing of 
Pregnancy

- Provide education on contraceptive 
options including Natural Family Planning 
and LARC

- Provide all postpartum patients with a visit 
within 2 weeks of delivery

We have incorporated extra interested members 
from our nursing and midwifery services to our 
team including:
- Margarita Flores, CNM
- Nicole Nettgen, CNM
- Molly Kirkwood, CNM
- Maritza Perez, RN

We have an existing primary Cesarean rate 
between 4-12% monthly, we are looking forward 
to formalizing new protocols and guidelines for 
labor management and labor induction
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